State of Alaska

Legislative Affairs Agency
Administrative Services, Supply Section
State Capitol Room 3 ~ Juneau, AK 99801-1182 ~ Phone (907) 465-3853 ~ Fax (907) 465-2918

MEMORANDUM

TO: Pamela A. Varni, Executive Director
Legislative Affairs Agency
///‘7
FROM: Tina Strong, Procurement OfﬁCer\%
Legislative Affairs Agency

DATE: September 23, 2009
SUBJ: RFQ 496 — Fifth Floor Demolition

RFQ 496 was issued to solicit for a contractor to perform the demolition of rooms 506, 506A, 506B,
508, 508A, and 530 of the Capitol. The Agency asked for two prices: 1) Price for performing the work
during normal business hours (7:00 am to 5:00 pm Monday-Friday, and 2) Price for performing the work
during non-business hours (after 5:00 pm and weekends).

RFQ 496 opened on September 18, 2009. One bid from Silver Bow Construction was received. The
quoted prices are: $36,500.00 for normal business hours, $44,960.00 for non-business hours. A copy of
the RFQ and a bid abstract are attached.

Based on the above, I recommend award of RFQ 496 to Silver Bow Construction. If awarded, the Senate
Finance Committee will need to decide if they want the work to be completed during normal or non-

business hours.

Enclosures: (2)



